






 

Health and Safety Plan Summary: Achievement House Cyber Charter 

School 

Initial Effective Date: 8/19/2020 

Date of Last Review: 6/28/2024 

Date of Last Revision: 01/31/2024 (Reviewed by the Board) 

1. How will the LEA, to the greatest extent practicable, support prevention and mitigation 

policies in line with the most up-to-date guidance from the CDC for the reopening and 

operation of school facilities in order to continuously and safely open and operate 

schools for in-person learning? 

 
AHCCS will review the CDC, PDE and Chester County health department posted 

guidelines along with attending the COVID virtual meetings hosted by our local IU 

to assure we are aware of the latest guidelines and recommendations. 

 
As a cyber school, all students learn remotely. Most AHCCS 10-month staff 

currently reports to the office once a week and 12-month staff currently report to 

the office at least twice a week to minimize the number of staff in the building on 

any given day. This assures adequate space to provide social distancing should it 

become necessary. 

 
Health and safety precautions will be maintained. All staff have been trained on 

and encouraged to follow social distancing and other safety protocols and on 

basic cleaning, sanitizing, and disinfecting protocols for their personal 

workstation or studio. Staff will be required to follow general hand hygiene 

(washing hands and use hand sanitizer frequently) respiratory etiquette (cover 

coughs/sneezes into a tissue or elbow). We also have a cleaning crew to come in 

to clean and disinfect the office. Since our school office is located in a public 

building, we will follow COVID protocols for our suite. 

 
All visitations need to be scheduled in advance. When possible, meetings will be 

held in the training or board room where social distancing may be available. 

Should a visitor walk-into the lobby unannounced, our receptionist will ask them 

the reason for the visitation and confer with the staff member the visitor wishes to 

see or an administrator and decide to continue with the visitation or reschedule to 

another time. All staff will be advised of this visitation policy. 

 
Being a cyber school, AHCCS's operational model is flexible to meet whatever 

steps are required as initiated by the state. For staff, we will check state and local 

health department notices about transmission in the area and adjust operations 

accordingly. 
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